Ref: DCC GW/IR

Dear Mr Williams

With reference to your letter regarding the termination of my term of office as a
member of Denbighshire County Council Standards Committee.

I wish to be considered for a further term of four years appointment.

My reason for my wishing to continue at the present time is because I consider

that I have, whil’st serving on the Committee been instrumental in supporting the
setting up of training for County, Town and Community Councillors in respect of
the Code of Conduct expected of them. So much progress has been made in recent

years, I would like to help sustain this position for the future of efficiency and
effectiveness of these Councils in Denbighshire.

Yours sincerely

& M«Mﬁzﬁ

M E Medley



